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Florida: Proposed Bill Would Adopt Sales Tax Holiday for Purchases Made with 
Cryptocurrency

Florida Senate Bill 352, which was filed ahead of the 2024 legislative session, would adopt a 
never-seen-before type of sales tax holiday even for Florida, which has its share of unusual sales 
tax holidays. Specifically, between June 1, 2025 and July 31, 2025, Florida sales tax would not 
be due on the retail sale of tangible personal property or services if the sale was paid for using 
virtual currency and the purchase was made at certain enumerated establishments. The specified 
establishments are retail service stations selling fuel, certain food service establishments, grocery 
stores, convenience stores, cosmetology salons, barbershops or spas, and bars and nightclubs. If 
enacted, the bill authorizes the Department of Revenue to adopt emergency rules to implement 
the bill. Please stay tuned to TWIST for updates on this and other sales tax bills.
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